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• LES teachers are working diligently to provide intentional and engaging work for our 
students during this time away from school.  All students received have received two NTI 
packets (lessons #1 – 20).  Our next round of NTI lessons will be distributed on Friday, 
April 24th.  

 
• Certified teachers at Lincoln are interacting with students via phone, video conferencing, 

etc. during these NTI days.  They are uploading their daily log with the following 
questions:  
 

 List the students that you had a phone/video conference with today.  
 List the students that you had digital interaction with today.   

 
• Classified staff members staying involved and active all for our students during these 

most uncertain times.  They are making learning games, preparing packet materials, 
assisting with food deliveries, supporting their collaborating teachers, etc.   
 

• Our LES teachers are finding unique ways to engage with our students with various forms 
of technology.  We have also shared with families many online resources to utilize with 
their children during these NTI days.  
 

• To keep our school community united we have held:  
o Lincoln Staff Car Parade – held on April 2nd  
o Virtual Spirit Week – held the week of April 13th  
o Facebook posts to showcase our students’ hard work 
o Virtual Book Fair with Scholastic – April 27th – May 10th  

 
 

 
 

 
 


